MOOSECREEKCANYON

MSB Transportation Fair - Oct. 22

Glenn Highway MP 53-56 Reconstruction,

Moose Creek Canyon
Project No. 0A15025/2580130000

Our project team will be participating in the
Mat-Su Borough Transportation Fair*
October 22, 4-8PM
Curtis D. Menard Sports Center

On Thursday, October 22, from 4-8 PM, project team members from the Glenn
Highway MP 53-56 Reconstruction will be at the 2015 Mat-Su Borough Transportation
Fair at the Menard Center. Our project display, one of many at the fair, will provide an
update on the project's design, scope, and schedule. The fair will also be an
opportunity for the project team to solicit your feedback on the project and to respond
to your questions. We hope to see you there!

*The fair is a free community event sponsored by DOT&PF and other public
agencies, and is designed to provide attendees an opportunity to view
information on many transportation projects underway in the Mat-Su Borough.
You can read more about the Mat-Su Transportation Fair on the event
website: http://matsutranspofair.blogspot.com/

Please feel free to forward this message to any friends, colleagues, or
neighbors with an interest in the project, and encourage them to sign up for the
project email list.

Visit our project website:

www.glennhighwayatmoosecreek.com

SIGN UP FOR OUR EMAIL LIST

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Sean Baski, P.E., Project
Manager, at 907-269-0547 or Matt Dietrick, Environmental Impact Analyst, at 907-269-0531.

The DOT&PF operates Federal Programs without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, or
disability. Full Title VI Nondiscrimination Policy:
dot.alaska.qgov/tvi_statement.shtml. To file a complaint go to: dot.alaska.qgov/cvirts/titlevi.shtml.

The ADOT&PF complies with Title Il of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals with
disabilities who may need auxiliary aids, services, and/or special modifications to participate in this
project should contact Allison Biastock at 907-644-2167 to make necessary arrangements. Individuals
with a hearing impairment can contact Relay Alaska at 711 for assistance.
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